
Publication of Domiciliary Care
Services for Adults in Northern
Ireland (2020)

The Department of Health has today published Domiciliary Care Services for
Adults in Northern Ireland (2020).

Reappointment of Eight Non-Executive
Directors to Health and Social Care
Trusts

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced the reappointment of eight Non-
Executive Directors to three Health and Social Care (HSC) Trusts. The
reappointments are all Lay Member positions.

Sports Fund Hardship Fund issues £2m
in awards

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced that the Sports Hardship
Fund which was designed to help clubs and organisations maintain the
facilities they own or lease during the Covid restrictions, has issued awards
to over 900 clubs totalling £2million.

Mallon announces £2.8 million flood
alleviation scheme in East Belfast to
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commence

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced that a £2.8 million
flood alleviation scheme on the Glenbrook River in the Cregagh Road /
Montgomery Road area of East Belfast is due to commence on 22 February 2021.

Breakdown of vaccination figures
issued

The Department of Health is today publishing a more detailed breakdown of
Northern Ireland’s vaccination numbers.
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